Occidental Arts and Ecology Center

15290 Coleman Valley Road • Occidental, CA 95465 tel: (707) 874-1557 • fax: (707) 874-1558 dhenson@oaec.org

February 4, 2009

Ms. Laura Mason, Program Officer Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Mason,

On behalf of the staff and board of the Occidental Arts and Ecology Center, I would like to thank the Bill Graham Foundation for awarding a \$2,000 grant in support of OAEC's Performing Arts Program. We received the check in the mail this week and appreciate your continued support for this exciting project

We are happy to provide you with a report as requested and we will acknowledge your contribution in our materials. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this project or if you would like to arrange a tour of our site. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you at any time.

Again, thank you for your generous support of OAEC.

Sincerely,

Dave Henson Executive Director